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Updated meeting                            
information and              

schedules can be found 
online at 

www.wearevison.com 

 

ANNUAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING 
Save the Date! The Annual Membership Meeting for the Association will be 
held on Saturday, June 5, 2021  at 8:30 AM at the community pool. Be on 
the lookout for your ballot being mailed in the upcoming weeks and re-
member, in order to be considered eligible to vote owners must be current 
in all assessments by Saturday, May 15, 2021.   
 

COMMUNITY WEBSITE 
Did you know that our community has a website?  Owners can log on to 
www.WeAreVision.com to review account balances, stay up to date on the 
community calendar, make online assessment payments, or download         
Association documents and forms.   
 

To register, you need your account number (listed on this statement) and a 
valid email address.   
 

E-STATEMENTS 
Be sure to take a look at the front of this page for information on how to 
enroll into receiving your statements via email instead of regular mail. 
Don’t forget you can also check your account balance on the Vision Portal 
at www.WeAreVision.com. 
 

SPRING CLEANING WITH PHOENIX PUBLIC WORKS  
From the PHX At Your Service Newsletter - To properly dispose of no-longer 
used items or trash piles, please consider the following services:  

 Bulk Trash Pick-Up: Materials that are too large to fit in your trash con-
tainer can be collected as bulk trash every quarter. Make sure to follow 
the guidelines on placement and what materials are accepted.  

 Free Disposal at Transfer Stations: Phoenix residents can simply present 
a current city services bill with solid waste fees and matching photo I.D. 
with name or address at either of the city-owned transfer stations, for a 
free disposal, up to one ton, every calendar month.  

 Eco Stations: Break it down and recycle those cardboard boxes! If you 
have a lot of boxes to recycle that won’t fit in your recycling container, 
find the nearest Eco Station near you, where clean and unbagged recy-
clables are accepted.  

 Appliance Recycling: Public Works offers appliance pick-ups for a mini-
mal fee. You can schedule a pick-up for your old appliances, such as re-
frigerators, nonrefrigerant appliances and up to two CRT or non-CRT 
televisions.  

 Dumpster Rental: You can rent a dumpster for your large piles of trash 
and unwanted items. For a single rental fee, plus the weight of what you 
throw out, the city offers a 10-day placement of the roll-off dumpster in 
the size that fits your needs. 

 More information on these services is available online at Phoenix.gov/
PublicWorks.  

 

www.keystoneowners.org  
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